
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

BROADSTONE HALL  
PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Week 22 ending 28th February 2025 

 

Y4 SINGING PROJECT  
Some of our Y4 children got to take part in an ongoing project 
run by Coach House Church & the youth music charity 
“Voice.” The project is called the ‘Speak Life Series’ and is 
aimed at delivering high quality singing sessions to local 
schools. The children spent the morning learning songs with 
other local schools. It was a fantastic opportunity for the 
children to sing, dance a have fun! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ROTARY SPEAKING COMETITION 2025 
Mr. Taylor had the privilege of attending the Youth Speaking 
Competition at Westmorland Primary School on Wednesday 
this week. The event, organised by the local Rotary Club 
annually, invite 3 of our Year 6 children to write their own 
presentation competed against their peers from other local 
schools. This year the children representing Broadstone Hall 
were Gregory A, Maria T and Cassia F. Their presentation was 
entitled “Hidden Disabilities – Don’t Judge.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEXT WEEK ON THE CALENDAR  
Monday 3rd March: 5SH Space Workshop 
CANCELLED: Y4 Multiplication Meeting 
Tuesday 4th March: 5CB Space Workshop 
Wednesday 5th March: 5LK Space Workshop 
Thursday 6th March: World Book Day Y1-6 
Thursday 6th March: Reception Trip to Jack & the Beanstalk  
Thursday 6th March: World Book Day Discos 
         EYFS/KS1 5-5.45pm (sadly not Nursery) 

          KS2 6-7pm 

Friday 7th March: Nursery & Reception World Book Day  

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the Broadstone 

Hall Primary School Newsletter! 

HEADTEACHERS NOTE: 
As a school we have tried to keep our “themed” dress up days 
to a minimum since our Poverty Proofing Survey with 
Stockport Council. We appreciate such requests might put 
unwanted pressure on parents. For example we took onboard 
your feedback from last year & allow the children to wear any 
colour for FOB Rainbow Day today rather than a specific 
colour AND WHAT A COLOURFUL TURNOUT IT WAS! 
World Book Day has had us torn to whether it is necessary to 
dress up but it has so many educational benefits; encouraging 
children to engage with reading & characters in their books 
that they might not ordinarily do. So yes, we would love the 
children to dress up but there is no pressure to wear shop 
bought costumes; children can re-wear their rainbow colours, 

come as a footballer or wear a party dress & be a princess        
 

WORLD BOOK DAY COSTUME SWAP SHOP Monday 3rd March 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WORLD BOOK DAY 2025 Y1-6: DRESS UP Thursday 6th March 
NO PE/games for any class on Thursday & NO 5LK swimming  
Has your child managed to read their way all the way around 
the world? There will be small reward for those that have 
completed their Reading Passports! Please remind to bring 
them in by next Thursday (or before!) Many of you have said 
that it has been really successful & children have been 
motivated to read more, we have certainly seen this in class! 
 
 
 
 
 
EYFS:  DRESS UP Friday 7th March  
Please wear full uniform on Thursday 6th March 
WBD costumes/or red, blue purple outfits Friday 7th March  
 

WORLD BOOK DAY DISCOS THURSDAY 6th MARCH  

EYFS/KS1 5-5.45pm (sadly not Nursery) 

KS2 6-7pm £3 per entry – payment made via ParentPay ONLY  

***PLEASE PUT GUARDIANS NAME & EMERGENCY CONTACT 

IN NOTES SECTION*** 
 
 

 
 

 

 

FOB have very kindly said 
they will man a very 
impromptu World Book Day 
Costume Swap Shop in the 
playground at pick up on 
Monday. If you have any 
dress up outfits that are too 
small or been worn before & 
you want to are donate them 
– then please drop them into 
the Office & we will have a 
stall on Monday.  

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WRITER OF THE WEEK: 
 
Reception:  
RBW “Kind” – Aida L Aida is such a kind friend toothers, 
encouraging them if they are unsure, giving a cuddle if one is 
needed and is always happy to let them join in her play. 
Thank you for being so kind Aida.  
RLR “Confident” – Dahlia C It has been wonderful watching 
Dahlia become a more confident, resilient learner. Dahlia is 
more willing to keep trying and keep going.  
RLE “Confident” – Riley J For being such a helpful member of 
our class family and having a super attitude to her work 
which she always tries her best at. 
Year 1: 
1CL William S for trying really hard with his soundtalking and 
using finger spaces in his writing. Well done! 
1CR Franklyn E For trying so hard to ensure his letters are a 
consistent size and slowing down to make sure his writing is 
as neat as it can be. 
Class 1/2: 
Kayan L for consistently using full stops and using super 
spellings. Well done!  
Year 2: 
2SH Casey J for writing some excellent expanded noun 
phrases. 
2MK Emaya M You have been working so hard when editing 
and improving your sentences, especially with your spelling. 
Well done, Emaya! 
Year 3: 
3VH Bodhi B for fantastic work using your verbs and adverbs 
this week. Well done! 
3SN Sebastian L for putting in great effort when using 
conjunctions in his writing about Ruskin. Keep practising.  
Class 3/4: 
Harry B for taking such a mature approach to editing his work 
- well done.  
Year 4: 
4EE Theo P more than deserves this award for his diary of an 
Embalmer. Great characterisation, included all the main 
events and made me chuckle too! It was so good I had to 
read it to Mrs Chapman! 
4DM Ollie S for an increased willingness to write even though 
it can be tricky at times. Keep it up! Well done. 
Year 5: 
5SH George H I am so impressed with George's writing this 
week. He has included all the features in our writing, 
including relative clauses and subordinate clauses and has 
written in the formal tone too. Great effort George!  
5CB Abrahim A fantastic formal letter to the King including all 
of the features.   
5LK Tanya A for excellent language in her formal letter to the 
King. She has chosen some amazing vocabulary that really 
create the right tone for her writing. 
Year 6: 
6JL Aaron S for week-on-week improvements. You're really 
working hard on your handwriting and to ensure your tone is 
appropriate for all pieces of writing. Keep it up!  
6ZW Ethan S for creative ideas in his writing.   

6CM Rosie May G for repeated improvements in her writing 

each unit and a fantastic start to her police report. 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK: 
 
Reception:  
RBW Oliver W Oliver has been an all round superstar this 
week! Not only has his wonderful manners and kindness 
made everyone smile but he has also put 100% effort into 
everything he has done and we have seen some super 
progress. Well done superstar!  
RLR Hibba A Hibba has become an increasingly confident 
learner and it has been wonderful watching you become a 
more resilient, confident learner.   
RLE Harry S for being so cooperative and helpful. He’s an 
absolute joy to have in our classroom!  
Year 1: 
1CL Sebi C for always being an excellent role model, ready to 
learn and always tring his best. Well done Sebi! 
1CR Leo L for being an inquisitive learner, being respectful to 
all adults this week and being resilient when completing 
challenging tasks.  
Class 1/2: 
Leah BH for always being on task, ready to learn, and an all 
around superstar. Great job!  
Year 2: 
2SH Rudy R for having a positive attitude and working hard 
in all his lessons this week.  
2MK Sulaiman A For super effort in all his lessons. 
Year 3: 
3VH Leo E for being a great shoulder partner and all around 
superstar!  
3SN Malaya W for making a great start into 3SN. You have 
shown resilience and confidence in lessons and have made 
many friends. Keep shining. 
Class 3/4: 
Carter W for putting his hand up so much more, great 
scientific observations and working so hard on his 
handwriting.  
Year 4: 
4EE Malachi W settled in really well, trying really hard, 
making friends. Nice to seeing more of his smile! 
4DM Eliza D for being incredibly kind and helpful to her 
classmates. So lovely to see, well done! 
Year 5: 
5SH Alfie C Once again Alfie continues to be an excellent role 
model and kind and supportive friend. He is such a 
superstar! 
5CB Macie B for having a ‘can do’ positive attitude for all 
tasks.  
5LK Emeilia L for a fantastic week! Emeilia has tried so hard 
in every subject and hasn't given up once, even when it's 
been tricky! It's fantastic to see her confidence growing. 
Year 6: 
6JL Oliver M for always being an extremely hardworking 
member of the class. You bring a lot of calmness and focus 
to those around you. Well done, Oliver. 
6ZW Charlie P for excellent attitudes to learning in school.  
6CM Isobel G for super independence and cooperation with 
all of her work as well as completing a scrapbook project 
about WW2 during the holidays. 
 


